Ontario Premier Doug Ford

Legislative Building

Queen’s Park

Toronto, Ontario

M7A 1A1

416-325-3777

December 5, 2022

Dear Premier Doug Ford,

Re: Repeal the Security from Trespass and Protecting Food Safety Act

On June 19th 2020, my beloved daughter Regan Russell lost her life during a protest against
the passing of Trespass and Protecting Food Safety Act, aka Ag-gag Bill 156. She dedicated

her life to ending animal oppression and her life was so unjustly taken in the process.

The Bill passed despite warnings from dozens of legal experts from across the country that the
legislation is unconstitutional and violates rights to free expression and peaceful assembly.

| plead with you on my 92nd birthday on December 6, 2022 to repeal the Security from Trespass
and Protecting Food Safety Act in memory of vegan activist Regan Russell.

Yours sincerely,

William Joseph Russell

PS | hope to live to 93, 94 or longer if it takes that long. Let’s do it right away! - WJR



